
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/2/2016 2:20:56 PM

Subject: FW: Special Request - S.667

We should probably do this.

From: Rainwater, Frank
Sent: Thursday, June 02, 2016 1:58 PM
To: Baker, Josh
Subject: Special Request - S.667

Hi Josh,
I have a request about a bill signing, but am not familiar with y'alls practice or proper protocol.
The Senate just concurred on the House amendments to S.667, the NC-SC Boundary Clarification bill. If the Governor 
approves this bill, I am hoping we can get several pens from her signing but do not know if the Governor does this, or 
if the legislative members are ahead of us, but I wanted to ask. Ideally, I would like to have four pens so I can get 
these framed and presented to two of our retirees who spent twenty years surveying the boundary, one to our 
counterparts in NC, and one to display in our conference room.
Not sure what's possible, but I appreciate any consideration.
Thanks,
Frank
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